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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

3/12 

Liturgy 

Year 3 Swimming 

Tuesday 

4/12 

PE 

After School Football  

Wednesday 

5/12 

NUR/REC Nativity @ 

Whitehouse Farm 

After School Dance 

Full Governing Body  

meeting @6pm 

 

Thursday 

6/12 

After School Keep Fit 

Friday 

7/12 

Library—Y3/4 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  92.5% 

Year 1 – 96.7% 

Year 2  - 95.3% 

Year 3  - 95.7% 

Year 4  -  94.2% 

Whole school:  94.8% 

National target: 96% 

 

29th November 2018 

Nativity Rhyme Time:  

There is to be a story and singing      

session around the nativity for        

pre- schoolers held in St Roberts 

Church Hall on Thursday 20th 

December from 10:15am. For more 

information and to confirm numbers 

please contact Jodi Harrison: 

jsnharrison@outlook.com  

Next weeks Statement to live by : I try to love others as I 
love myself.  

N Harry C 

R Ruby 

1 Jack F 

2 Nancy 

3 Lexi 

4 Cleone 

N India 

R Esme 

1 Imanie 

2 Eve C 

3 Nadia 

4 Lucy  

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year 1 

NURSERY/RECEPTION NATIVITY: The Nursery and Reception Nativity is on Wednesday 5th 

Dec. All family members are welcome to join us there at 10am for the Nativity at 10:30am.  

SCHOOL NATIVITY Y1-Y4: This year’s Nativity is called the ‘Inn-spectors’. The children in Y1 

to Y4 will perform on Thursday 13th @2pm and Friday 14th @6pm. As the Nativity has 

limited parts it is really quite difficult for 110 pupils to all have the part they want! As a parent 

be positive and encourage your child to do the best they can no matter what their role is—every 

single one of them is so important in telling this story.  

NATIVITY COSTUME SWAP: We want to try and avoid parents spending money on new 

costumes as much as possible. Therefore, if you have any costumes at home that could become 

part of our wardrobe we would be very grateful. If you have any spare costumes at home please 

donate them to school by tomorrow (Friday 30th Nov).  

PARISH FAIR: St Robert’s parish fair is Saturday 8th December and everyone in the school 

community are welcome to support the church. 

RECEPTION PORTAL: The portal for Reception places is open. You can find all the information 

by following the link. Click here! 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION: Next preparation meeting is this weekend (December 1st/2nd). 

THE NIGHT OF NUTTY NONSENSE: A big thank you all the families that supported the 

Night of Nutty Nonsense. We raised £411 to support the PTFA’s playground renovations. The 

mystery DJ wasn't too bad either!! 

CRAZY SOCK DAY: We are holding a crazy sock day tomorrow (Friday 30th November). 

Children can come into school wearing crazy socks in return for a donation. This year we are 

trying something a little different and are asking each year group to donate themed items. 

These will be used to make fabulous Christmas hampers which will be raffled after the nativity 

performances. We would be grateful for any of the following donations: 

Nursery / Reception – unused, unwanted gifts 

Year 1 – biscuits, sweets, chocolate 

Year 2 – Christmas themed food / drink items (mince pies, Christmas cakes, 

Christmas puddings, Yule log, mulled) 

Year 3 - unused, unwanted gifts 

Year 4 – condiments, preserves, savoury biscuits / crackers 
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